
From: Peter Heath [mailto:Peter.Heath@london.gov.uk]  

Sent: 17 March 2017 11:01 
To: Minerals and Waste Plan Consultation - E&E 

Subject: Proposed Modifications to Oxfordshire's Minerals and Waste Plan - Response of the Mayor 
of London 

 
Dear Colleague, 
 
Thank you for consulting the Mayor of London. He has no comments to make on your proposed 
modifications. 
 
Please come back to me if I can be of any further help. 
 
Peter Heath 

Peter Heath  
Senior Planner  
Spatial Strategy Team  
Greater London Authority  
Tel : +44 (0)20 7983 4369  
Fax: +44 (0)20 7983 4706  

Email : peter.heath@london.gov.uk  
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